
 

 
 
School:  Rendell Park Elementary School  Meeting Date: March 15 2024 

Total Number of Persons in Attendance: 6 
 

Next Meeting Date:  April 19 2024 

 

 
Principal:  Sheldon Gallagher SCC Chairperson and Vice 

Chairperson: Heidi Fiedler 
and _            Sarah Gourlie        

SCC Secretary:   
Kelly Nohnychuk 

      
Permanent Members Present Absent Representative 

Members 
Present Absent 

 
Ashley Timmerman 
Colleen Werenka 
Amy Pierce 
Erin Tobin 
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Others in Attendance:   
None 
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 Principals Report 
There are 3 new EAs so the staff are feeling supported. 
Teachers will use the information from the parent/caregiver mental health and wellbeing 
survey to help better support adults in those relationships in this area. 
Enrollment for the 2024/25 school year is looking to be about 450 +/- 
With the transition of becoming a K-5 school, some changes need to be put into place, 
as Grade 6s do a lot of work.  Maybe a spirit group should be formed rather than 
assigning those tasks to certain grades. 
Tuesday June 25 will be the farewell to grade 5 and 6.  Each will have their own 
ceremony. 
 
SCC Special Events. 
March: 
Delivery of Moms Pantry fundraiser  
April: 
Staff Appreciation Lunch, Cedar Kabob 
Healthy living Week April 15-19.  Looking for a local club to come in with no cost to 
interact with students, possible LCHS students. Yogurt and oranges for a snack one 
day, talk to Ashley.  Mr Lyons to maybe speak one day.   
Perhaps a spring fling dance with 1 free cany bag per student. 
May 
Track and Field Canteen May 24. Middle school and high school clubs were suggested 
to come and run the canteen so parents can watch their children.  Have SCC sign up for 
shifts to supervise cash.  Perhaps have the BBQ and offer hot dogs from 11:00-1:00 
Last years preorder was a success.  This can be an option again.  Decisions to be 
made at the meeting in April.   
June 
Maybe there could be a school dance on June 25 after the farewells, starting at 3:30. 
Could the SCC rent a larger venue for the farewells? 
 
 
 
Fundraising 
Moms Pantry was a success once again.  The winners can pick their own gift cards. 
Perhaps we should but the money towards new school sport uniform shirts. 
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Hot lunch 
March 21-  Booster Juice 
April 12 – Domino’s 
April 19 – Edo Japan 
April 26 – Subway 
May 3 – pizza 
May 10 – Cedar Kabob 
May – Booster Juice 
May 22 – Quiznos Sub 
May 31 – Taco Time 
June 5 – Booster Juice 
June 13 - pizza 
 
Thank you to all of the volunteers that make this possible!!   
 
Educational Programming Fund 
Amount of funds being provided to each classroom? $100  
Deadline and Guidelines? See below. 
What is the Educational Programming Fund: 
This school year we will support your classroom with a $100 budget. 
This year we will require an educational element for approval.  
Please read all of the guidelines as they have been updated for the current school year.  
Guidelines are as follows: 

 Funding can be used in individual classrooms or combined with other classes.  

 All requests must be submitted by the 10th of each month to allow for review at the monthly SCC meeting if not submitted 
prior to the meeting you may have to wait for the following month to be approved. (Please note we do not have a meeting 
in December so the deadline would be November 10 if you require funds for December.)  

 Once approved, method of purchase for the materials may be discussed with Laura Ehle.   

 Last day we will be accepting requests will be May 15, 2024 - This date will be held firm for the 2023/2024 school year, so 
please ensure you apply prior to the deadline so you don't miss out.   

We look forward to your submissions and thank you for all that you have done for our students.  
 

Heather Postnikoff R45 Grade 3 S.T.E.M bins - purchasing supplies to go into the bins 
for various group activities. Building material, blocks, toothpicks, straws, beads, cups, 
play-doh etc. Any money left over to towards year end trip activities. 
 
Fulton, Chocan, McLeod, Lorenz, Grade 1 Team - 100th Day of School and Celebration 
Summer Fun Day Snacks 
 
Next SCC meetings:  
April 19 2024 
 
 
 
Comments:  
Teachers will communicate any strike action as soon as they know. 
Sarah will reach out to the Cenovus Group to ask about their volunteer program, maybe 
they could help with track and field. 
There were not enough meeting participants to vote for the SCC making a farewell 
ceremony committee in regards to things such as a dance and decorations.   


